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     Friendship & Learning                     Tuesday 15th November 2016                    Term 4- Week 6                      

 

K-2  Excursion (1st Dec) and  Yr5/6  Camp(29 Nov -2nd Dec)  

Week 8 

Yr 3/4 camp (13,14,15 Dec)  

 
Fri  16th Dec   Last day Term 4 students & staff 

This week and next week   

School Swimming Scheme  11.30-12.30 each day 

Permission Notes to return: 

 K-2 Excursion 

 Yr3/4 Camp  

 Yr 5/6 Camp  

Please return notes and payment as soon as 

possible. Thank you 

Enrolments 2017 
We are attempting to determine our enrol-
ment numbers for next year. At the moment, 
our projected enrolments for 2017 look quite 
promising and we hope to have the classes   
arranged as a Kindergarten group; Year 1/2; 
Year 3/4; and a Year 5/6 class. 

If your family situation may change next year 
(eg if you are moving), we would really appre-
ciate it if you could let us know. This will help 
as we make our plans for 2017. Thank you 

Swimming 

The children had a great start to their swimming 

lessons and we hope the weather will be kind to 

us over the next fortnight! We are encouraging 

children to talk to us if they have any concerns. 

We hope that children will make the most of these 

lessons to strive to reach new heights! 

Many children asked about goggles. There are 

goggles available at the pool for $10. These could 

be handy for children’s confidence and comfort 

with water activities.  

Chess Tournament  

Congratulations to the Chess champions for 
their great efforts at Alstonville! Particular con-
gratulations to Ben who  was awarded first 
place. Thanks to Ben’s dad, Peter, for trans-
porting the team.  

Class Excursions 

Next week the children will be given their camp 

itineraries (Year 3/4 and Year 5/6) and their ‘What 

to bring lists.’ Thanks to the many families who 

have paid for their child's excursion.  

Week 9     

Wed 7th Dec          Yr 6 Farewell 

Thurs 8th Dec        School Concert 6.15 pm     

Week 10    

Remembrance Day 

Thank you to Sunny and Indigo S, who      

represented our school so beautifully at this 

service.  

Well done! 



 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Term 4   Week 5  Awards 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Floyd, Evie, Inda, Indigo 
 

MERIT AWARDS 

K Lily, Gus, Scarlett 

1/2  Indigo, Alia, Joey 

3/4 Hope, Lleyton, Jemma 

5/6 Zeke, Cassandra, Leif 

 

GOLD AWARD                                             
Darcy 

 
 PRINCIPAL’S BANNER 

 Darcy 

Community  Notices 

We have a saucepan lid at 

the front office for someone 

called Will.                                                

Handed to office after the 

P&C School Fete on 15/10/16.  Please 

call in to  collect. Thanks 

Don’t forget the School Raffle             

Kindly organised by                             

Kristin & Shane from Dunoon 

General Store 

Some great prizes to be won. 

 

 

Please return all Library books 

and Classroom readers for our 

annual stocktake. 

Thank you! 


